
Christy Takacs, Executive Director

We are excited to highlight two new vendors that have joined ACES. We awarded FENCING and
RELATED SERVICES contracts to Valley Fence Company and Lynn's Landscape and Fencing. You
can learn all about them below. Please reach out to us for your fencing needs! We are currently
soliciting for EDUCATIONAL TECHNOLOGY proposals. The deadline for submission is March 19th
at 2:00. PLEASE INFORM ANY VENDORS you are currently using about the opportunity to submit a
proposal. We anticipate awarding multiple contracts. We will need evaluators to help review the
proposals. Let me know if you or someone in your office could help with the review process for Ed
Tech. I'd like to thank Bruce Hegwer and Tammy West for their time in reviewing our fencing
proposals. Thank you so much for your help.

We are very close to going LIVE with our new website. Be on the lookout for the update and check
out our NEW LOGO below!! We have also updated our 3-Party Agreement to include an Agency
Agreement with Incorporating Contract (AAIC) document that our vendors will sign and a new
Participating Agency Agreement (PAA) that our agencies will sign and it will only need to be
signed ONE TIME!!! This will allow any work to be completed by our vendors to any of our
agencies as soon as a Purchase Order is issued to ACES. This will simplify the process for any of
our agencies to quickly access the goods and services provided by our contracted vendors. We
will be reaching out to all of you to get this in place for ease of use as we move forward. We are
here to help! Let us know how we can best support you.



Valley Fence Company - New Vendor

Valley Fence Company was founded in Albuquerque NM in 1969
and has since grown into the largest fencing contractor in NM.
Servicing the needs of schools, local and state governments, NM

businesses, farmers, and residential customers throughout the state of NM.
We carry a complete line of fencing products to include security perimeter fencing (non-climbable)
being installed in most schools today to provide enhanced security.
Our highly-trained and experienced crews are specialist in their respective fields, from design and
fabrication to installation and quality control. No job is too large or complex including projects
that require custom/build and challenging installations.
Contact Info:
Joseph Mullings
VP of Business Development
Valley Fence Company
E: jmullings@valleyfencecompany.com
C: 505-463-5124

W: www.valleyfencecompany.com

mailto:jmullings@valleyfencecompany.com
http://www.valleyfencecompany.com/


Lynn's Landscaping and Fencing - New Vendor

RLC Services DBA Lynn's Landscape & Fencing is a leading
landscape & fence company in New Mexico. Lynn's Landscape
through the years has shaped the landscape of major sites in the

region. Our priority is delivering a quality product while supporting the highest standards of safety
and health. Our highly effective team, exact planning and resource deployment are the key to the
delivery of high standard projects within record time limits. Our team is comprised of expert
professionals. We supply consultations and solutions to our client’s requirements during projects
whenever needed. We are proud to have a Contract with The State Of New Mexico for fencing. We
also have completed many city, county, & school jobs all over New Mexico.
Services
The services we provide for fencing are but not limited to, Temporary Fencing, Chain-link fencing,
Wrought iron fencing, Security fencing, Privacy fencing and automatic openers. We also provide all
type of sports netting and wind screen with custom logos.
Contact Information
RLC Services DBA Lynn's Landscape & Fencing
Phone: 575-744-4009
Lynnslandscapenm@gmail.com
Lynnslandscapenm.com
Locations
Elephant Butte, NM
Farmington, NM
Roswell, NM
Rio Rancho, NM

CLIA Waiver Renewal Information

The New Mexico Department of Health is encouraging NM schools to renew
their CLIA Waiver certificates through the New Mexico Regional Education
Cooperative-1 umbrella waiver program. The CLIA Waiver, which enables
schools to administer on-site COVID, Influenza A&B, and pregnancy tests,
will costs $180 per campus through the State but it is provided free
through the NMREC-1. Please contact me at the number below to find out
more information or check out the website.

De Anna Davis
CLIA Waiver Coordinator
Four Corners REC #1
575-760-3794
http://nmrec1.org/clia-waivers
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http://lynnslandscapenm.com/
http://nmrec1.org/clia-waivers
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